January 3, 1961

Today's regular meeting was attended by all officials
Mr., Fred Tilp came in torextend Season's Greetings.

Commisgsioners decided there was no necessity for a Sinking Fund, bonds which
fall due, etc., are to be paid from Commissioners' regular CGF #1,

The following accounts were closed and balances on hand deposited in CGF #1
; Taxicab acet $1,318,00
Trailer " 1,728.00
Scavenger" 50.00
Santry License 250,00
and from State School Loan
4,580,00 (int. on short term loan of SSL.)
and SCR -rented equpmt 5,876,12 ° $13,802.62 '
owned by County

Mr. Bond-SRC-came in the afternoon and general matters were discussed,

He reported a need for money(caused by the heavy snow) which amounted teo
considerable expense, He will bring the figures to the meeting on Jan 10
-when the Commissioners will examine them and determine how much money is
needed. The item of $18,000 for State Road work which was set up in the
60-61 Budget, has a balance of $17,759.45 only purchase from this account
being a saw,

The Board adjourned at 3;15 pm ;
L ot WX/ W

president,





